
It is essential that cash payments are accepted in Jersey.  Everyone realises that not 
everyone has a computer or smart phone giving them the availability to make 
payments, either large or small. Also, technology has a very annoying and unpleasant 
habit of breaking down and it is sometimes a considerable time before it it back up and 
working leaving people with no money to pay for food or any other necessities.  
Furthermore in the case of wishing to give a young child a small amount of cash to pay 
for a treat from the shop there are very few people who would wish to give the child a 
credit/debit card which could easily be lost or scammed. 
 


